6 South Close
"The Mews"
Moorestown, New Jersey 08057

November 14, 1973

Mr. Richard Shorman c/o Hayward Daily Review Hayward, California

Dear Mr. Shorman -

I am in receipt of a letter from John Grefe indicating that you are considering a review of my book in your chess column. (Profile of a Prodigy - The Life and Games of Bobby Fischer). I'm flattered that you are interested and will cooperate in any way that you like. Do you have a copy of the book? If not, I'll have the publisher ship one to you immediately. If you would like any additional information concerning the book, please feel free to write or phone (609-234-3667) me at any time.

CHESS LIFE & REVIEW is intending to publish a lengthy review in their January issue and CHESS DIGEST is reviewing the book in either their January or February edition. So far, reviews have appeared in about two dozen papers that I know of, not including the chess press itself. I won't tell you what the general consensus is as I wouldn't want to influence you in any way. Your column seems highly interesting and I am sure the review will be an honest and sincere one.

Once again, thanks for your interest (as indicated by John Grefe). If you do review the book, would you please send me two copies of the review?

With good wishes.

Sincerely

Frank Brady